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Report of EC Meeting held in Rotterdam, 13-14 June 2017 
 
Last 13 and 14 June 2017, EAWOP’s Executive Committee (EC) met and discussed the following 
issues: 
  
 The new president welcomed new EC members and the old EC members presented their 

tasks and responsibilities to the new EC members.  

 Tasks were divided between the new EC members. Janine Bosak will be in charge of the 
EAWOP summer school and the EAWOP journals. Annemarie Hiemstra will be in charge 
of the website and social media and Small Group Meetings. Barbara Smorczewska will be 
the congress liaison together with the Secretary General for the Glasgow 2021 congress.  

 A report on the current financial situation and on the budget and expenditure for each area 
of the EAWOP activity was presented. An update on the new bank account in The 
Netherlands was presented.  

 The members discussed about the general review of the Dublin congress and the main 
critical and positive points.  

 An update on the Torino 2019 Congress organization progress was presented, as well as 
the progress on the 2021 congress bid. CB will be the congress liaison.  

 The members discussed about the congress model. The congress model will be updated 
and approved by EC in the near future. 

 The members discussed about the General Assembly minutes and the procedure for 
confirming the minutes and reports.  

 Future management of Website was discussed.  
 All of the conference videos will soon be available on the EAWOP website. The videos 

with the interviews with keynote speakers will be available for the public and the videos of 
the keynotes will be available only for EAWOP members. 

 An update on the novelties in The Alliance for Organizational Psychology was discussed. 
The Alliance delegate from EAWOP will be Janine Bosak.  

 An update on the next Early Career Summer School in Heraklion, Crete, Greece was 
presented. 

 The call for the next Small Group Meetings will be sent before the summer holidays. 
 Next WorkLab for Practitioners will be held in Riga, Latvia in November, 2017. The 

members discussed about the WorkLab preparation progress. WorkLab 2018 will take 
place in Budapest, Hungary.  

 An update on the Specialised European Certificate project was presented by Jose Ramos. 
There will be a couple of new sessions on the Specialised European Certificate again 
during the next Psychology Congress in Amsterdam. 

 Members discussed about the EAWOP’s special call for research on immigrants and 
refugee crisis projects. The members discussed whether a new call for proposals should 
be launched and agreed to decide on that at the next EC meeting. 
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 Changes in the statutes regarding the new EC members are being prepared and the new 
EC members will officially be approved at the next EC meeting.  

 New EAWOP members were formally approved. 

 Next EC meeting will be held in Brighton, UK, 6 and 7 of October 2017.  
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